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Nighttime sewer line work with a temporary  
intersection closure planned at Jurupa Road  
and Felspar Street
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TRAFFIC CONTROL
Jurupa Road and Felspar Street 
Nighttime intersection closure planned for the next  
two weeks. Please use Pedley Rd. and Galena St. for the  
detour to Felspar St.
	 Monday – Friday nights 
	 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. the following morning  

PROGRESS UPDATE  
•	 EXCAVATION work is ongoing and continues to lower the  

roadway on Jurupa Road west of Van Buren Blvd.  

•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM Crews are making progress  
on the new Van Buren Blvd. bridge support structures  
with concrete placement planned this week. 

•	 PUMP STATION Carpenters continue work with a slab  
concrete placement planned this week at the northeast  
corner of Van Buren Blvd., Jurupa Road and Felspar Street.

Iron workers placing rebar on the Van Buren Blvd. bridgesupport 
abutment in preparation for the upcoming concrete placement.
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